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Dear Commissioners:

I am writing to express my unequivocal support for keeping Baron’s South designated as
open space.

This irreplaceable swath of forest and meadow in the heart of Westport needs to be
preserved, protected and cherished. While | would like nothing more than to see it restored
and enhanced to highlight its natural beauty for all to enjoy, even letting Mother Nature take
over would be preferrable to any kind of development.

Sincerely,
Lisa Podurgiel

9 Violet Lane
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